From:
 Fieldsend, Sofie

 Sent:
 13 May 2019 08:28

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2018/5449/P



Dear Ms Fieldsend,

The comments section being now closed on the Camden planning application website, we thought we would send you an email instead.

Both our children attend CFBL and the Dome allows them to practice PE in a safe and fun environment. There is already a dearth of sports facilities in the area and the loss of the Dome would be a great loss for the CFBL students as well as all its other users.

We therefore support wholeheartedly this planning application.

Kind regards

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.